The CBI Sex Offender Registration and SVP Community Notification training in Logan
County will be located in the Logan County Justice Center. In the photo below, the
Sheriff’s Office entrance is circled in blue. The entrance on the right side of the
building is for the courts. You do not want to use that entrance because they will

not allow you to bring in cell phones and they will require you to go through metal
detectors.

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU USE THE ENTRANCE ON THE LEFT HAND SIDE OF THE BUILDING.
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